
ANNOUNCEMENT TO 
PROSPECTIVE GRADUANDS, 2013

THE Technical University of Kenya will hold its graduation ceremony for 2013 in 
December this year. The University strives to produce certificates within 

one month of graduation. To enhance accuracy and speed of the processing of the 
certificates, prospective graduands are required to review their names from the website 
www.tukenya.ac.ke from 4th to 22nd November 2013.

The names of the prospective graduand must be in the order in which they shall 
appear in the final certificates. It is good to let prospective graduands know that 
the names should be the same ones in previous certificates and are supported by 
national identification card. If your names are not in the correct order or are not 
correctly spelt, please edit these in the space provided and you will take responsibility 
for the edits. The interface for the details is accessed through fees statement portal.

Prospective graduands are reminded that certificates may only be prepared for 
students who have satisfied examiners in their studies and whose names have been 
listed in graduation booklet. It is therefore advised that all prospective graduands 
clear with the University before 29th November 2013. There shall be no extension of 
the period for clearance. 
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